Parent/Teacher Conferences
September 23, 4:30-8:30

We have discussed doing conferences in a “virtual” manner, using zoom, etc. However,
at the high school level, it would be nearly impossible to schedule all parent
conferences during that 4-hour time period. Therefore, we will be holding in-person
conferences on Sep. 23.

However, we want to be as safe and “low-risk” as possible for parents and for teachers.
Therefore, we encourage parents to reach out to the teachers by email if they have any
questions or concerns. You can find the teachers’ email addresses on our website at
the following link:

https://yorkpublic.org/staff/staff-directory/yhs-staff-directory/

If you would prefer to talk to some teachers in-person, you are more than welcome to do
that during that time frame on September 23. Teachers will be in their classrooms that
evening, and if you choose to come in, you will be required to wear a mask. Please do
not feel obligated to visit with every teacher your child has in school. We understand
that sometimes you have specific questions for only specific teachers,

As always, please feel free to contact me jason.heitz@yorkdukes.org if you have any
questions...and as always, stay in touch with the teachers as well!
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